
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th 

Inset Day – 

School Closed to 

Pupils 

 

Tuesday 7th 

Return to School 

Y3 Forest Schools 

(AM) 

Reception Forest 

Schools (PM) 

 

Wednesday 8th 

Headteacher Drop 

in 9am to 9.30am 

 

Thursday 9th 

Y2 Forest Schools 

(AM) 

Eagles Forest 

Schools (PM) 

 

Friday 10th 

Achievement 

Assembly (3pm) 

 

 

 
 

THIS 

WEEK’S 

DATES 

TO 

REMEM
BER 

Ashurst Wood School Newsletter 

Week 15 – 6th January 2025 

 
Attendance last week: 89.76% ☹ 

Attendance from September 2024: 94.44% 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Thank you to all the families who donated towards Christmas Jumper Day.  

We raised £170 in total which has been split between Dogs for Autism and 

the school for the library.  Please find attached a letter of thanks from Dogs 

for Autism. 

 

Universal Free School Meals/Census Day (Reception to Year 2) – 

Thursday 16th January 

 

Further to our letter sent out on 19th November to KS1 families, Mrs Fish has 
now ordered a hot school lunch for every child in KS1 if parents had not 
already done so for the school census.   If you know your child will not eat the 

meal, they are still welcome to bring in a packed lunch.  The menu is 
attached. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that Charlotte Kennedy in Year 3 and Harrison 

Fleming in Year 2 entered the BBC 500 Word competition and have made it 

through to the second stage of the competition. The BBC receive thousands of 

entries and only around 5,000 go through to the second round of judging by 

the Reading Agency.  Many congratulations Charlotte, and Harrison, we are so 

very proud, and we wish you the very best of luck in getting through to the 

next stage of the competition. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite Reminders and Notices 

Achievements 

It has been a long and busy term. The children have achieved 

great things, and the staff have been amazing. 

From all of us at Ashurst Wood, we wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a restful holiday.   

We look forward to seeing all the children refreshed and ready 

to learn again in the New Year.  

Warm Regards 

Lisa Hobby  

  



        

 

 

 

Our last week has been a busy one. Below is a 

snapshot of some of the things we have been up to!  


